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helen gregory A9

From:  Sophie Cockman \u RGN

Sent: 04 July 2012 00:41
To: df

Subject: Objection: Selby Disfrict Council Proposal to change planning status of Escrick
Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to the proposed change of planning status for Escreik.,

I believe Escrick should remain a secondary village for the following reasons:

* The infrastructure of the village will not support any significant development

* Any siginificant development would not be in keeping with the present mix of development
* Further development of the village would increase the risk of local flooding due to increased
demands on the drainage system

Please could this email be noted as an official objection to the proposed change of planning
status to Escrick.

Regards

Sophie Cockman
(8 Derwent Court, Escrick, YO19 6JL)

18/07/2012



